
 
 
                                        

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To Gift Aid your donation or, arrange your payments by standing order, please contact our 
Gift Aid Officer, Vincent Burke at ga.olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk or on 0121 422 1573 
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The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 2nd / 3rd September 2023 
000First  

Saturday 2nd    6:00pm First Sunday Mass  James & Margaret O’Hara 

Sunday 3rd    
10:00am Sunday Mass  Terence Rose 

After Mass we have our First Sunday Recitation of the Rosary 

Monday 4th No Mass Today 

Tuesday 5th        10:00am Ordinary Time Hazel Sawford Special Int  

Wednesday 6th        10:00pm Ordinary Time Grazia Armato RIP  

Thursday 7th      12 noon Ordinary Time John Sawford 

Friday 8th      
6:00pm Adoration and Benediction 

7:00pm Our Lady’s Birthday Esther Gomes 

Saturday 9th        
10:00am Our Lady on Saturday People of the Parish  

6:00pm First Sunday Mass  John Smith RIP 
 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 9th / 10th September 2023  
000First  

Sunday 10th   10:00am Sunday Mass Margaret Young RIP 

Offertory Totals for 13th August 2023 

Gift Aid   £54.00 Non GA  £140.01 Standing Orders £235.00 Totals £429.01 

Further Non Gift Aid Donation £33.00 Grand Total £462.01 

Next week there is a 2nd Collection for Catholic Education 
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Brandhall Hub Fund Raiser: Councillor Jay Anandou is climbing 

up Ben Nevis in order to raise funds for the Brandhall Hub. He 

has set up a gofundme page so for you to donate to. If you do 

not have access to the internet you can make a donation using 

the parish collection. Just put your donation in an envelope and 

clearly mark it “Councillor Jay’s Sponsored walk” or “Ben Nevis” 

– or anything similar! 

GoFundme page: www.gofundme.com/f/brandhall-comunity-hub  
 

There will be a Macmillan Coffee morning on 30th September, 

around 10:30 – 11:00 am start. Please try and come along to 

support this worthy cause. If you are unavailable to attend but 

would like to support the Macmillan nurses and the work that 

they do perhaps you might like to make a donation instead. Just 

put your donation in a sealed envelope marked for the 

Macmillan Coffee Morning and put it into the church collection 

or give it to Jayne Quigley, Fr Roger or Deacon David. We would 

also be grateful if you have any prizes that we could use for 

the tombola/raffle. Again - these can be given to Father Roger 

or Deacon David or Jayne any time before 30th  
Thank you in advance for your support.  

Safeguarding: St Hubert’s parish operates in accordance with 

Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the National and 

Archdioceses policies & procedures at all times. Our Parish 

Safeguarding Representative is Ann Williams. She can be 

contacted at: sg.olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively the 

You can scan this QR Code 

through your mobile phone 

Camera to reach the 

GoFundme above page 
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Diocesan Safeguarding team can be contacted on 0121 230 6240 / 

safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concern. 

Piety Shop Order Forms: There are some Catalogues on 

display in the Piety store. If you would like anything ordered 

there are some forms available for you to fill in. 

Security: Please ensure that you take care of your own 

property (handbags, phones etc.) always, while at the church. 

In Case of Emergency: please make sure you are aware of the 

fire escape routes and assembly point. 

Care for the Sick: If you know of anyone who lives in the 

parish who is sick, infirm, or housebound and is unable to get 

to mass and would like regular communion or who might like an 

occasional visit please pass on their details to Fr Roger or 

Deacon David 
 

Please Pray for… 

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Fr Alan Bell CHS, Fr Brian Wall, 

Fr Bruce Dutson, Fr Dominic Innamorati SCJ, Fr Edwin 

Cownley, Fr Fred Sheldon, Fr Jacob Lewis, Fr John Baggley, Fr 

Peter Blundell, Fr Sandy Brown, Fr Sean Turley, Fr Tony Rohan, 

Mgr Graham Wilkinson 

The sick of the parish. Evelyn Knight, Teresa Stanley, Pat 

Walsh, Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta Crowther, Lilly Rogers, Edna 

Edwards, Barbara & Chris O’Brien, John Sawford, Terence 

Rose, Marion King, David Walter, Howard Knight, Barbara 

Powell, Martin Thomas, Kate Redford, Peter Brewer, Anna 

Cartlidge, Christine Connolly, Jawed Akhter; John Southall; 

Joe O’Grady; Terrance McDonagh; Maureen McCamley; Mary 

McDonagh; Philip Williams; Janey Heanue; Pauline Bill; Veronica 

Kelly 
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Recently deceased: Anna Maria Palmeri; Peter Letts; Brenda 

Harvey Michael John O’Reilly; Fr Keith Enston; Pat Rowley 

For those whose anniversary occurs at about this time, 

including: Jean On; Edward Shepherd, Mary Perkins; William 

Sheppard; Patrick Dawson; Ethel Connolly; Kathleen Parthyn; 

Thomas Cadley; Mary Perkins; Judy Dully; John Palrid Dewar; 

Mary Lally; Florence Boulter; Jim & Bridie Smith, Bernadette 

Russell; Kitty O’Dell; Doris Stanley; Joseph Lally; Eileen 

Christine Mason; Andy Keenan; Deborah Casey; Leon Kujawa; 

Joseph Mooney; Winfred Barbara Smallwood 

 Fr Hudson’s Action Day ‘Being a Welcoming Church’:  

Fr Hudson’s recently ran a successful zoom course looking at 

how we as a church respond to the needs of four specific 

groups: 

(1) Homeless,  

(2) Asylum Seekers and Refugees,  

(3) Living with Disability and  

(4) Older People. 

Owing to the success of the course there is now going to be a 

follow up day to be held at St Catherine’s Church, om Saturday 

16th September from 10am to 3:00pm.  

Go down https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/Event/being-

a-welcoming-church-action-group-event for further info , or 

scan the following QR Code. 
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